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Minutes 

Southwest Colorado Bar Association Meeting 

Zoom 

July 21, 2021, 12:00 PM 

 

I. Call to Order at 12:00 PM  

 

II. Approval of Agenda 

 Julianne posted the agenda on the shared screen for viewing and made a call for any 

 changes or additions.  There were none.  Minutes unanimously approved. 

 

III. Old Business. 

A. Review and approval of minutes from the June 14, 2021, meeting. The draft minutes 

were shared for review, Julianne stated they would be posted to the SWCBA website; 

zoom poll question posted, re: yes/no approval of June 14, 2021, minutes; 11 

answered in favor.  The minutes were approved. 

 

IV. New Business: 

A. Membership Survey – Julianne stated the board would be collecting surveys until July 

31, 2021, with thanks to those who have already responded, we have 30 returned 

surveys as of today.  The link to the survey was placed in the zoom group chat, 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SWCBAmembersurvey. 

 

B. Happy Hour Update – The SWCBA membership happy hour will be held at 11th 

Street Station on September 9, 2021, at 5:30 p.m.  It will be co-sponsored by 

Colorado Legal Services.  The RSVP link was placed in the zoom group chat, 

www.surveymonkey .com/r/2021HappyHour.  

 

C. Lunch Meeting Updates –  

a. The next meeting will be on August 25, 2021, on zoom.  Cecil Morris, attorney in 

Denver will present.  The registration link is, 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcocuCorjgrHNw46yuZe0IQRoE0Kgck1

Ep0. 

b. The tentative speaker for the October meeting is local attorney, Maya Kane. 

D. Website Updates – The website is at https://www.swcobar.org, the board will be 

updating the site with meeting minutes, agendas, and program information.  

 

E. Law in the Trenches – This is the SWCBA annual, day-long CLE program, usually 

consisting of 7 different speakers.  Julianne made a call to the membership for 
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speakers and/or co-speakers. This year’s program is tentatively scheduled for 

November 9, 2021, at the Durango Public Library. 

F. Board of Governors Meeting Update – Julianne attended the meeting on June 18, 

2021, at which changes to the by-laws were approved and the new president, Joi 

Kush, was elected.  The board is trying to schedule her visit to a SWCBA meeting, it 

will likely take place in the spring 2022.  

G. CLE Presentation – At 12:09 Julianne introduced the speaker, Charles Luce.  Mr. 

Luce’s presentation was entitled, the Joy of Text.  The presentation was concluded at 

1:00 p.m. with questions taken until 1:05 p.m.   

 

V. Adjournment at 1:07 p.m. 

 


